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HPV VACCINATIONS 
On Wednesday 29 March, could teachers please register students first then take them down 
to the Assembly Hall at the times stated: 
1C1    9am 
1L2     9.40am   
1L3     10.25am 
1L4     11.30 
1C5     12 noon 
S2 and other students who have handed forms back register Period 6 class, then go to the 
Assembly Hall. 
Students should try to wear shorts sleeves, bring water with them, and have breakfast on the 
morning. 
 
YPI 2023 WINNERS! 
Congratulations to the who were successful in winning this year’s YPI final on behalf of Wish 
Upon a Star. £3000 will now be directed to Wish Upon a Star because of their great efforts!  
Thanks must also go to all of our S3 finalists for your hard work this year. You have been a 
credit to yourselves, your chosen charities and to Penicuik High School!  
 
Shannon MacDonald 

 
ASSEMBLIES 
There will be year group assemblies each morning for the last 2 weeks of term. 
Week beginning 27 March will be led by Miss MacDonald and focus on Easter. 
Monday 27 March - S1 & S3 
Tuesday 28 March  - S2 
Thursday 30 March  - S4 
Friday – 31 March  - S5/6 
Mr Dewar 
 
WEAR A HAT DAY  
This year the school will continue to support 'Wear a Hat Day'.  On Friday 31 March you are 
invited to wear your wackiest hat, your most comfortable hat, your own hand made hat or 
simply your favourite hat.  This is to support Brain Tumour Research.  If you wish to bring 
some change to donate to the charity it will be collected during registration.  There will also be 
House Points for the best pupil hats and the best staff hats.  
Miss Blake  


